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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - A Senate bill that makes modifications to public charter school
law has drawn the concern of Gov. Pat McCrory.

           On Monday, the governor issued the following statement about Senate Bill 793.          
----------------
 
   
 
   
 
  “We need transparency of salary information for all public schools - both traditional and charter
schools. I will veto any attempt to hide the names of charter school employees from the public
record and I encourage the General Assembly to pass the legislation without this provision.”
 
   
 
  Information about Senate Bill 793 can be found at
http://ncleg.net/gascripts/BillLookUp/BillLookUp.pl?Session=2013&BillID=s793&submitButton=
Go
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